
 
Friends of Amwell Valley Hounds  

 
Dear Country Enthusiast,  
 
With pleasure, The Friends of the Amwell Valley Hounds invites you to become a 
supporting member of our club.  As an enthusiast for the sustainability of the sport of 
fox hunting, sporting hounds and equestrian events, as well as an advocate for the 
farming way of life in the Amwell Valley, your engagement means the world to us.  
 
As a Supporting Member, you will benefit too! Your contribution as an FoAVH 
supporter is highly appreciated and tax deductable. Your membership includes: 
 

• Open invitation to “car follow” the hunt on any hunting day  
• If you or a family member rides, one free capping to any non-holiday hunt  
• Attendance to any Sunday “Hunt Teas” following the hunt 
• Invitations to all hunt social events, fundraising events and parties 
• Subscription to Hunt Newsletter emails 
• Opportunities for fun and social Volunteering to support events, educational 

seminars, woods trail clearings and other endeavors that contribute to the well-
being of the Amwell Valley environment 

• Receive a monthly “Fixture Card” by mail, listing hunt dates and meets  
• A subscription to the Masters of Fox Hunting Association, which provides the 

beautiful Covertside magazine by postal mail quarterly, plus a monthly online 
edition by email.   

 
The Friends of Amwell Valley Hounds is dedicated to the country way of life, 
preserving open space, green lands, farmers’ sustainability and the beauty of the 
Amwell Valley in New Jersey.  Through education and fun events throughout the 
year, we bring people closer to the sport of foxhunting, as well as other 
opportunities for fun such as Clay Shoots, Hunter Paces and picnics.  
 
The Friends of Amwell Valley Hounds sincerely thank you for considering joining us 
to support the coming hunt season. 
   

 
All the best,  
Dan Wasserstrom, MFH  
President, Friends of Amwell Valley Hounds 
Master of Fox Hounds Amwell Valley Hounds 

Thank you very much!  



 
Friends of Amwell Valley Hounds  

 
2023-2024 Annual Invitation to Supporters 

 
Your contribution as an FoAVH supporter is highly appreciated and tax deductable.   

(Please consult your tax professional regarding charitable deductions.) 

Please complete the information below as it should appear in our AVH HUNT DIRECTORY. 

Return form to the Honorary Secretary: Susan DeHaven  59 Asbury Bloomsbury Rd.   Asbury, NJ 08802 
AND 

Please enclose your check, payable to FoAVH, or contact avh.hontreasurer@gmail.com 

 

Name(s):    ___________________________________________________________________________ 

   ___________________________________________________________________________  

Address:   ___________________________________________________________________________  

   ___________________________________________________________________________  

 

Telephone(s):  Home:__________________________________Mobile:_____________________________  

 

Preferred email:  ___________________________________________________________________________  

Supporting Options: (includes a capping opportunity to join one non-holiday  hunt.) 

____  Friends of Amwell Valley Hounds Supporting Membership (single) $ 300 
 
____  FoAVH Family Supporting Membership (bring the family!)   $ 500 
 
_____Additional donations are always welcome      $____ 

__X__MFHA (Master of Foxhounds Association) membership   included 
FoAVH will forward your subscription, which entitles you to receive  
“Covertside”, a very informative publication on foxhunting, for one year.  

 
 

       Total Amount Enclosed:    ________ 

Thank you very much! 


